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From Karen Grant 
 

As at 31 March 2016, membership stood at 302. At approximately same time last year, 
membership was higher at 340.  

Over the year 20 new members have signed up for KASK but for the third year in a row, 
October again showed a membership fall-off of about 14% when members were removed 
from the database. Of the 58 that were taken off, 13 requested to terminate due to 
changing circumstances and gave positive feedback for KASK. The remaining were lapsed 
memberships removed after receiving “undeliverable” notifications or no responses to the 
reminder emails that had been sent.  

 

Members can now pay their subs by PayPal and can have automatic payment set up. Using 
PayPal is a bonus for overseas subscribers as it involves a minimal charge to KASK and saves 
the high bank fees associated with both sending and receiving overseas internet 
transactions. 

If anyone has any problems or feedback, please let me know by email to admin@kask.org.nz 

 
Karen Grant 
KASK Administrator 
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